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July 2023 

 

Dear RRV Residents: 

 

On behalf of the Roxbury Run Village Board of Directors, I am writing to share some important news.  Effective 
July 14, 2023, Wendy Nief, our Property Manager will be retiring.  Wendy has served RRV for over 40 years 
and has been the pillar of this community.  Many of us, including my family, have relied on Wendy to provide 
information and guidance so as to continue enjoying our homes and surroundings in this beautiful, peaceful 
setting with often extreme weather conditions.  She has successfully overseen so many challenges in running 
this community and WE THANK WENDY for all that she has done for RRV and wish her a wonderful, much-
deserved retirement!   

As many of you know, Maria Wagner Cook has been assisting the Association in running the office during the 
winter months and throughout the spring.  Maria was also a huge asset in helping us resolve the problems 
with the pool.  Maria will continue to serve as our Office Assistant throughout the summer and will officially 
take on the position of Property Manager on September 4, 2023.  Please join me in officially welcoming Maria 
to this role.   

Sincerely,  

 

Lesa Dalton 
Vice President, RRV Board of Directors 
ldalton@roxburyrunvillage.com 
917-822-2572 
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